
7-10-22 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this 10th day of July 2022 at 7:00 pm. Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, Theresa 

Hoke, and Kristin Volson were present. 

Discussion of the camper electrical hookups took place. It was suggested to park board members 

that an upgrade of voltage take place. Motion to approve made by Bromley, Hoke 2nd. AIF 

A splash pad addition to the park was discussed. Research will be done on the subject. Topic 

tabled for the next meeting. 

The park bathrooms were discussed, as suggestions to re-do/improve them have been made to 

members. 

An overview of the cornhole took place. 

The next meeting of the Anamoose park board will be held on August 3rd, 2022, at 7:00 pm.  

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm. 

 


